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From: Roger Briggs
To: Asquith, Don
Date: Tue, Oct 25, 2005  4:45 PM
Subject: Re: Descent into Chaos

Don, yes we are proceeding with a hearing on the penalties.  Comments are due to our bd by Nov 17.  
Our emails (and letters) are subject to a public records act request from Julie Tacker, by the way.
thanks,
Roger

>>> Don Asquith <doasquith@charter.net> 10/25/2005 4:38 PM >>>
Hi Roger,

I presume you are moving ahead toward recommending the $11 million  
fine on the CSD that will get their attention if that becomes  
necessary.  I hope all that can happen so that it ultimately does not  
hurt the property owners in Los Osos who I think were largely in  
favor of continuing the project.  The problem was mostly the renters  
who think the sewer automatically means a rent hike.  I don't like to  
see it, but if it come to that, the Water Board has to prove it is  
not a paper tiger.

If there is anything I can do to help, let me know.  I don't like to  
just send letters around unless there is some point to it.  However,  
they have erected this farce of Measure B to try to ward off fines.   
I presume everyone down at your place sees through that one.

Hang in there.

Don


